Post-season Bowling Meeting - Minutes
 Friday, January 29, 2010 – 8 a.m.
Lakes Lanes – Round Lake, IL
1.
All schools were present for the meeting.
2.
Attachment # 1 is a copy of the standings for this year.  Congratulations to Antioch and to Libertyville – Division Champions and Antioch – Conference Champion.
3.
Attachment # 2 is a copy of the Schedule for 2010.  The method for developing the schedule was reviewed.  
4.
The format of the Conference Tournament was reviewed.  Mike Mizwicki thanked Robert Spigner who will be scoring the event.  The Coaches discussed at length moving a JV player to varsity.  At the conclusion of the discussion, the coaches followed the format that was followed throughout the season.
5.
 The coaches were going to review options to again present to the Conference to allow the movement of JV players to the Varsity team.  The coaches discussed safety as a concern.  The coaches were reminded that this would require a change to not only the guidelines but to the Constitution.

6.  No guideline changes were proposed at this time.

